COROWA SERVACES BOWLING CLUB

PRESIDENT'S ANNUAL REPORT

Corowa, N.S.W.

25th June, 1968,

It is again my privilege to submit another report for the year 1967/68

The year has been a good one and my thanks to the players who made this
possible, In submitting this report, it is with deep regret that I have to
record the passing of two very valuable members in the persons of Mick Kelly
and Bob Whinray.

Mick Kelly, though not an active member of our Club was Secretary of the C.U.S,
Club and in that position had musch to do in the early days in the various
problems leading to the formation of our Bowling Club.

Bob Whinray was Vice-President of the Bowling Club and as you know would have
been President if illness had not prevented him, Bob, at all times, was
ready to do anything asked of him and our Club is much the poorer in his
passing. Lest we Forget,

Bowling Green:
Thanks are extended to Bob Adlington and Joe Rowlands for their efforts in
giving us a good green in trying weather conditions.

Bowls:
Our membership rose to 87 this year and it was encouraging to see the
number of younger players joining and it augers well for the future of the Club.

Special Days:
The major events namely - Diggers Day, Legacy Day and the Annual
Tournament were most enjoyable and successful,

Pennants:
Our team played in No. 2 division of the Ovens and Murray Pennants and
with & little more early success would have troubled the leaders.

Championships:
My congratulations to R. Adlington - "A" Grade Champion, Runner Up =
J. Rowlands, J. Beveridge - "B" Grade Champion, Runner Up - W, Cameron, Club
Pair Championship - R. Maclean and W. Bryant, Runners Up - P. Smith and A, Lee,
©+ My thanks to other members who donated trophies during the year.

Trophy Night:
Another enjoyable night was had by members who attended,

Catering:
My thanks to Mrs. Adlington and Ladies for their unflagging work in e
preparing afternoon teas during the Pennant Season and in the occasion of
Trophy Night and Annual Meetings, and also to the Ladies Auxiliary for lunches
at major functions.

Committee:
The various committees did their parts well and included must be our

secretary, Mr. L. Skehan. Thanks to everyone,

Social Visits:
Our Club was well represented in visits to other Clubs.

In conclusion I wish to thank all members for support on and off the
greens,

FRED SPRING,
President, Bowling Club.



